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2pm – 6pm
The practice will reopen on Thursday 21st November 2024 at 8am
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Our practice will close to
+~ _ take part in Protected
Learning Time for adll
staff

If you require acute or urgent medical attention
during this time call the practice as usual and
you'll be diverted to our dedicated call handlers
who willl triage you to the most appropriate

person

h For routine enquiries such as blood results or
m repeat prescriptions please call when the

practice reopens





